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Thursday 01 June 2017
Dear Parents

In Literacy, will be we will be looking at books by the same author; Anthony Browne. We will be looking at his stories: Willy the Wimp, Gorilla, Silly Billy and Night Shimmy. We will be looking at what a blurb is and the kind of language used in a blurb. We will also be doing a Big Write in the style of an Anthony Browne book. 

[bookmark: _MailEndCompose]Spelling words will be sent home as normal.

In Numeracy, Year 2 will be consolidating their 2, 3, 5 and 10 times tables. We will be playing lots of games that require quick recalling of the multiplications. Students will be learning several strategies including arrays to solve multiplications they find tricky to support them, during the week.

In IPC next week, we will be studying the history of dolls. We will use the internet to look up all different types of dolls and think about how they are different to the ones that we play with today. We will design our own doll and think about what accessories it will come with. We will also link our IPC lesson with Science and look at the different materials toys are made out of. 

In Science, we will continue conducting small experiments to practise our recording and predicting skills. We will be taking accurate readings and learning how best to record these observations.

As always, thank you for your continued support.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kind regards
The Year 2 Team
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